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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ................... Earl Wightman
Team Captain ............... Saul Dangott
Speaker Intro.................. Jim Campana
Thought/Pledge.............. Marty Larsen
Visitors  Intro................. Marty Larsen
Bulletin Editor........... John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone....... Marty Larsen
Set-Up/Take-Down........ Linda Morris
Song Leader............... Doug Goodrich
Ticket Sales.................... Saul Dangott
Birthdays..............................................
Anniversaries........................................
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Upcoming  Events

This Week:  L. Saputo, M.D. on
“Alternative Medicine”

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Roster Update:

The Roster is at the printer.  ETA 6/27/00.
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Upcoming Meeting Programs

Wednesday June 14th  Joint 1999-2000 and 2000-2001
Board of Directors meeting, 6pm, Walnut Creek Police
Department.
June 20  Ted Fuller “Everybody Needs 12 Hugs a Day”

       Birthdays celebrated with Marv Epstein
June 27  No meeting.  Attend the demotion party on
Sunday June 25.
July 4  No meeting
July 11  Club Assembly
July 18 No meeting; attend the Family Picnic on Sun-
day July 16.
July 25 DARE program

Sunday June 25th Demotion Party, 5:30pm to
9:30pm, Walnut Creek Community Center.
Turn the “King” back into an “Earl”.  Free bar,
steak buffet dinner, and fun.  $25 per person.
Sunday July 16th Family Picnic, Palmer School,
2pm.  Bring your spouses, children, and grandchil-
dren for an afternoon of fun.  Swimming, basket-
ball, baseball, bicycle riding, and more.  $5 adults
and $3 children for hotdogs, hamburgers, chips,
and soft drinks.  Signup with Adrian Mendes or
Lance Mendes.
Kohoku Exchange Student Host Families
Needed During August.  See Rod Uffindell to
sign up to host the visiting exchange student from
the Rotary Club of Kohoku, Japan.
Yosemite Weekend, September 28, 29, 30.  Sign
up and pay your $100 deposit now for the annual
Club weekend in Yosemite.  Checks are payable to
Fletcher Tyler, but send to Paul Fisher.
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Last Week:  Thanks to guest speaker
from Chevron USA, Tony Jimenez, who
spoke to us about Moving Ideas to Ac-
tion.  Tony specializes in training employ-
ees to be creative, and to take new ideas
and implement them into useful actions.
Start by stirring up the creative juices
through visualizing, discovering, combin-
ing, and building and modifying.  Focus
on exploiting opportunities, rather than
solving problems.  Emphasize activities
that move you forward, including creating
new things; developing your abilities or
those of your staff; adding value to your
existing information, services and prod-
ucts; finding new ways to help your cus-
tomers.  Minimize activities that need to
be done, but do not move you forward
(reporting; meeting).  Avoid activities that
move you backward (crisis problems,
roadblocks).

Recognitions

Thanks to the Club membership for
sponsoring a $5,500 donation to the
Heather Farms Garden Center for the pur-
pose of purchasing round dining tables for
use by the Club and by other community
groups.

Thanks to Ursula Behiel for organizing
our annual Rotary Day at the Races, June
2nd.

nual visit to JMMC.  CPR training is being
offered again this year.  If you are inter-
ested in specialized children or infant CPR
classes, please call 947-3331 to make reser-
vations.  A children’s course is offered Sat-
urday from 1pm to 4pm on either July 8,
August 12, or September 9 at JMMC’s new
Growers’ Square training center.

The Sunshine Committee, headed by
Saul Dangott, sends appropriate cards to
hospitalized, or ill-at-home Rotarians.
But they need our help.  Please be sure to
call Saul at 932-0895 when you know of a
Club member who could benefit from a
message of good cheer.

Yosemite Trip Money Due.  If you have
signed up for the annual Yosemite weekend
trip, September 28, 29, 30, please pay
Fletcher Tyler $100 for your deposit.  Make
checks payable to Fletcher Tyler because
he advanced the hotel deposit on his credit
card.  Mail the checks to Paul Fisher’s
office.  See Paul Fisher for possible addi-
tional sign-ups.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in the
Bulletin

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin
announcements to John McClintic by
9:00pm on Sunday to be sure to be in-
cluded.  Call John at 930-7352 and leave
your message on the answering machine, or
ask for fax or e-mail instructions.  Some-

Andy Marshall for graciously letting
Adrian Mendes win at ping pong.

Bob Hagler for a recent trip thorough Italy,
including Rome, Florence, Venice, and the
Passion Play.

Anniversaries

Congratulations to Rotarians and spouses
celebrating wedding anniversaries in June,
including Fred Scheffler, Milt Smith,
Valarie Ridgers.

Announcements

Proposed New Members  The following
have been proposed for membership in the
Rotary Club of Walnut Creek:  Terrence
Daniel, David Zitterow, and Bruce
Landgarten.  Please provide any comments
to the Club Secretary, Sal Flavetta.

Rotary Year 2000-2001 Registration and
Dues Packets Available  Save us postage
and pick up your 2000-2001 Rotary Year
Registration and dues packet from Heinz
Hoffman.  Complete the registration form
and mail it back with your dues, and contri-
butions to Rotary International Paul Harris
Sustaining Membership and to the Rotary
Club of Walnut Creek Community Founda-
tion.

September 12th John Muir Medical Cen-
ter Visit.  Mark your calendars for our an-

ANNOUNCEMENTS times even later last minute arrange-
ments can be made, so call John any-
way if you have something to put in the
Bulletin.


